
To 
Mrs.Aasima Saleem 
Principal 
Yara International School-Riyadh 
 
Dear Madam, 
 
By the grace of Allah, I believe my daughter will be promoted to Grade – III by next month, during this 
time I would like to sincere thanks to the Class teachers crew which lead by Madam. Ruksana and all 
other supporting staff’s who’s part of my daughter education & self-development. 
 
I worried a year ago, how my daughter cope-up with the new atmosphere with the limited language 
skill, Alhamthulillah she developed a lot which am witnessing on a daily basis. It happened with the 
great effort of her teachers & management.  
 
I feel satisfied with my decision, I admit my daughter in the right school and Insha Allah I will admit my 
son to the same school by the start of September-19. 
 
I strongly believe my daughter will perform a better way in future grades with the support of Teachers 
crew. 
 
Looking forward to your usual support 
 
Thank you  
Cheers  
 
 
Best Regards, 
 

Hasan Nawas 
Sr. Quantity Surveyor 

 

 


